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Public land belongs to the public and should not be used to establish private 

residency for anyone.  Resources should be spent directing people experiencing 

homelessness to nearby shelters and safe sleep spaces rather than allowing free 

camping on public land.  A laissez-faire attitude toward homelessness is inhumane, 

while disregarding the rights of the general public to clean and safe public lands.   


